
 
 
 

Ref No-DPSSURAJKUND/CIRCULAR/P.Nur-Prep/028/2023-24 Date: December 16, 2023 
 
 

“Christmas is not as much about opening our presents as opening our hearts.” 

 
Dear Parent, 

 
Christmas, a season of joy and giving, wraps the world in the glow of festive lights. It is a time for joy, togetherness, and 
spreading happiness. 
 
Due to the challenges posed by pollution during Diwali, we couldn't carry out our planned activity. However, we're excited 
to announce a festive alternative! We will be engaging in a heartwarming greeting card activity for Christmas. Your child is 
eager to share the joy of the season through their creative expressions. These cards will not only serve as a creative outlet 
for our Dipsites but will also bring joy to those who receive them. 

 

We kindly request a contribution of Rs.100 from each parent. Please send Rs.100 in a sealed envelope with your ward to 
school by Tuesday, December 19, 2023. Kindly write your child's name and class on the envelope for easy identification. This 
contribution will go towards charity. 

 
 

We also invite you and our staff to voluntarily contribute to our “HAPPY BANK” – JOY OF GIVING, making a significant 

impact on the lives of underprivileged children of our society. 
 

Here are the items you can contribute: 
 

 Woolen Clothes (Ages – 2 – 8 years) 

 Old books and toys  in good condition 
 

 
To donate, please send these items to the class teacher. Kindly write your child's name and class on the packet/box. Our 
teachers will visit the Miracle Charitable Society, Lakewood City on Thursday, December 21, 2023 to distribute the same. 

 
 

We have planned an array of exciting activities to make this Christmas special for our children. On Friday, December 22, 
2023, Whistle & Wow – Big Fest for little people will be organized where students are requested to come dressed up in 

merriest attire to add to festive mood. We look forward to celebrating Christmas together as a school community and hope 
that school activities will bring joy and happiness to all. Details of the fest will be shared by the class teacher soon. 

 
 

Please note – Winter Break for all students of Pre Nur – Prep will be from December 29, 2023 – January 14, 2023. 
The school will reopen on Monday, January 15, 2024. 

 

Wishing you all a very happy and joyous Christmas. 

 

Regards 
Headmistress 
DPS Surajkund 


